November 2019
Dear Parents & Caregivers,				
We are excited to see the progress that each child is making at school. Reading and writing skills and confidence is growing each day! Repeated practice at school and at home is important for beginning readers and writers. Please continue with daily practice.
In October we learned about: Fall, Thanksgiving, printing/identifying numbers to 20, living/non-living things (science), and life-cycles (science). In November we will learn about: more/less (1/2 more, 1/2 less), graphs, sorting, patterns, and peace (Remembrance Day).
Other classroom information:
Remembrance Day Assembly- Students will be reminded that this is a serious assembly with no clapping. All families are invited to attend on Friday, November 8th at 9:30am.
Homework- Daily homework should be no longer than 20 minutes and may include:
· sight word practice (flashcards can be used for reading practice, sentence building, games like ‘go fish’ or ‘memory’); sight words are taught and practiced weekly in the classroom. Sight words are updated weekly on the classroom website.
· 15 minutes of reading (classroom home reading books, RAZ kids online, or other books) – don’t forget to sign/return the green super reader booklet every 50 nights. 
· Math games (any games that include: number identification, addition, counting, or subtracting) 
· Writing/spelling (show and tell clues, sight words, grocery list, notes, cards, ect…)
Vedder Super Reader- Soon students will be completing the first 50 nights of super reading! Please send the green booklet to school if your child has completed 50 nights. Students will receive super reader prizes from Mrs.Chand (Vedder Teacher- Librarian). 
Rainy Days- November is usually the beginning of wet and cold weather. Students will be sent outside as much as possible for recess, and lunch. Please help your child to remember coats, mittens, toques and boots. If your child loves mud puddles- it is a great idea to keep rain pants or an extra change of clothes/socks in their backpack.
Classroom Home Reading- Students can trade home reading books daily in the classroom as long as there is a parent volunteer. Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to help in our classroom!
Planners- Students are doing an excellent job of remembering to bring their planners each day. Please check your child’s planner daily for classroom/school information.
Gem Jar- The students are working hard to make good choices and solve problems peacefully. The majority of students are receiving gems EACH day. When the gem jar is full we all get to pick a prize from the classroom prize basket. Keep up the great work!
Parent-teacher conferences- We met with many parents last week during our classroom drop-in open house. If you were not able to attend, please contact us to set up an alternate time for your child to show you their work and meet the teachers.
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